
 
 

The Neighbourhood Plan Update 
 

The Neighbourhood Plan has now completed it's statutory six week consultation 

and has been submitted for independent examination.  The examiner bases her 

decision on the written responses received to the consultation and consideration 

of the relevant legislation, guidance and policy at a national and local level.  No 

further representations can therefore be made.  All Examination documents 

including the responses received to the consultation are available on the 

Tewkesbury Borough Council website - follow this link: 

 

http://www.tewkesbury.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=5242 
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